Action Notes of Meeting of Haslemere Neighbourhood Plan

Governance Sub Group

Held at 27 Courts Hill Road on November 12th 2012

Present: Lesley Banfield (LB), Martin Hughes(MH), Richard Oldham (RO), David Simons (DS), Stewart Brown (SB) Chair. 
Apologies: Peter Isherwood, Ann Finlayson, Stephen Mulliner 
1. MH was nominated and, provisionally, agreed to chair the sub group in future.
2. A list of the governance issues to be considered by the Group (derived from feedback from the Museum Meeting of September 28th and the Organising Group Meeting of November 12th) was discussed (See attachment). It was agreed that they were a good starting point for the sub group to develop its programme of work. However, the list will need to be reviewed, amended and added to as we proceed. 
3. It was agreed that the first priority should be to clarify the relationship of the “Forum” relative to the Town Council and, to that end, it was agreed MH and SB would seek a meeting with Cyndy Lancaster and Stephen Mulliner as soon as possible. 
4. It was agreed that a guiding objective should be to establish a good, constructive and clear working relationship with both the Town Council and Waverley BC from the outset. It was noted that, in its work on plan preparation, the Forum will need to be able to deal with Waverley directly and not have to go via the Town Council. 
5. It was agreed that we should not re-invent the wheel and should seek advice in structure and governance from other NPFs who are further down the track than us. MH and SB agreed to contact Peter Ambrose who is a member of the Denmead Neighbourhood Planning Forum to arrange a meeting. 
6. Those present felt that we should plan to establish the Forum as a community association or CIC, open to all residents to join, as soon as possible. It was felt that this would help to reassure those who need reassuring that the Forum is sufficiently independent of the TC, it  would also give the community a sense of ownership and would help with fundraising as there would be an entity with clear constitution, objects etc. to which funds would be donated.
7. It was agreed that it was vital to form a “sub- sub group” to focus on developing a budget and funding strategy but also, importantly, to start applying for funding immediately. L B and SB volunteered to get together to start to set it up, seeking to recruit candidates from outside the Organising Group. It was agreed that we need to find someone with the time and sufficient financial acumen to tackle the process. RO undertook to contact a retired accountant (school bursar?) who he new to see if he would take on the job.
 LB and SB would seek a meeting with Matthew Bowcock as soon as possible to pick his brains on funding sources. 
8. After a discussion of timetable, it was agreed that it would be possible to have fully developed governance proposals ready for a launch in early March. 
Date of Next Meeting:

The date of the next meeting was fixed for November 27th at 8:00pm in the Haslemere Hall. 
